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Masking is recommended in higher-risk congregate living settings,
such as shelters and group homes.

Although masking requirements are being removed in most settings, it is strongly
recommended to continue the use of masks in indoor public settings to help protect
against COVID-19 infection. This is especially true if someone has higher personal
health risks or if their close family or friends include those who are vulnerable to
severe infection.


